
X-Micro Technology Corp. 
 
 
 
 
 

To: 
HL-Tech Corporation  
2F, No.13, Lane 120, sec.1, Nei Hu Rd. Taipei, Taiwan 114, R.O.C 
 
Re: Change of Identification Authorization 
 
FCC ID: RAFXBT-DG3E 
 
Date: ( 2005-02-23) 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter grants authorization for representatives of HL-Tech Corporation to apply to 
the FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. 
This authorization applies to X-Micro Technology Corp. (product description: X-Micro 
Bluetooth USB Dongle 2, FCC ID: RAFXBT-DG3E), granted on 02/22/2005. The 
equipment is electrically identical the only change being the labels on the device. The 
original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the changed 
equipment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Arra Lee 
Product Manager 
X-Micro Technology Corp. 
 
 


